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Rules Committee,

Using electoral college results to determine election results is not appropriate, the most recent
election is proof. The electoral college has outlived its usefulness. With 3 million voters voting
for the popular candidate versus the electoral college Choice The results have gotten out of
balance. Please join Oregon with the popular vote mandate. Our planet cannot afford this.
Thank you for your time and efforts.

Leigh Hood 
leighoh@me.com 
520 Terrace St. 
Ashland Oregon, Oregon 97520
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